
Due to the rise in the spread of COVID 19 and increase in the e�orts to stem the spread of the virus, the 
City of Kennewick is complying with all the requirements of the State of Washington.  These steps are 
intended to protect the public, inspectors and city sta�.
E�ective immediately our inspectors will have the discretion to decline an inspection, if in their opinion, 
the guidelines as prescribed by the most recent governor’s directives are not being followed at an 
inspection site.  
If the site is determined to be unsafe, the inspectors will fail the inspection and leave an inspection 
correction notice listing the reason for the failed inspection.  The contractor can reschedule the inspec-
tion once the site and all onsite workers are following the guidelines for reducing the spread of COVID 
19.

   www.Go2Kennewick.com

Building Code Change
E�ective March 15, 2024, the adopted Building Codes for the State of Washington will change. 
Washington State Amended Codes will change from the 2018 versions to the 2021 versions. 
The codes a�ected are:

 

In addition, the ICC A117.1-2009 Accessible and Usable Buildings and Facilities will be updated to the 
ICC 117.1 -2017 version. There are several signi�cant changes in the Accessible Code, which will a�ect 
the design of commercial buildings. 

Please watch the city website for updates. 
 

All complete submittals received prior to March 15, 2024 will be vested in the 2018 versions of the 
codes. 
To qualify as vested, submittals must be complete with all required submittal documents received prior 
to the March 15, 2024 date.

Building & Inspection Department 
509.585.4561

Thank You!

·  International Building Code (IBC)      ·  International Residential Code (IRC)
·  International Mechanical Code (IMC)     ·  International Existing Building Code (IEBC)
·  International Fire Code (IFC)       ·  Uniform Plumbing Code (UPC)
·  Washington State Commercial Energy Code (WSEC) 


